
         THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF KING 
 

            NOTICE OF UPCOMING  
COUNCIL WORKING SESSION MEETING 

   

DRAFT 2023 AUDITED FINANCIAL 

STATEMENTS 

 
 

Monday, May 27, 2024 - 5:00 p.m. 
 

Draft – 2023 Audited Financial Statements 
 
 

The Township of King’s Finance Department will be presenting King’s Draft 2023 Audited 
Financial Statements for the year ended December 31, 2023, at the May 27, 2024, Council 
Working Session.  
 

The Draft 2023 Audited Financial Statement Report will be available at www.king.ca on 
Thursday, May 23, 2024. 
 

 

The Township of King’s Draft 2023 Audited Financial Statements will be tabled for 
consideration at the May 27, 2024, Council Meeting and will be considered by Council for 
adoption at the Monday, May 27, 2024, Council Meeting.  

 

For further information regarding the Draft 2023 Audited Financial Statements, please 
contact: Peggy Tollett, Director of Finance and Treasurer at ptollett@king.ca. 
 
To VIEW the above meeting virtually go to https://king.ca/meetings on the day of the 
meeting. NO pre-registration is required to view the meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated this 11th day of April 2024 
 
Denny Timm 
Township Clerk 
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